
Blessing of the Classrooms 

To start the new school year, Fr Des came to school on the 12th 

September and blessed all the classrooms.  The children read 

prayers, their class mission statement and a little bit about their 

class Saint. 

 

The children were very reverent and prayerful. 

“I enjoyed it when we shared some prayers.” 

“We found out some more about Mother Teresa.” 

“Fr Des told us to smile because we are precious.” 

“I felt special when he blessed my classroom.” 


